

Office of the Comptroller February 23, 2007

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A.

Michael J. Daun

John M. Egan, C.P.A.

Craig D. Kammholz Special Debuty Cometroller

To the Honorable the Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

Please accept the following for introduction "In-Title-Only" at the next Common Council meeting on February 27, 2007, "Communication from the Comptroller transmitting a report entitled, Audit of the Canal Street Project." This file will be filled very soon.

We ask that this file be heard by the Finance and Personnel Committee, since the subject matter audit was requested by the Committee Chair Alderman Michael J. Murphy.

Sincerely,

W. MARTIN MORICS

Comptroller

Ref: CanalAuditInTitleFile

